MARLBOROUGH TOWN COUNCIL

MARLBOROUGH LEISURE CENTRE - STEERING COMMITTEE

Report of a meeting of the Leisure Centre Steering Committee held on Tuesday, 2nd April, 1991 in the Council Chamber, Town Hall, Marlborough at 6.30 pm

PRESENT

Councillor L. H. Bulley Councillor S. R. Dobson Councillor Mrs. J. C. Evans Councillor I. J. Perryman Chairman

Mr. A. W. Skittrall

Town Clerk

1. PROGRESS REPORT NO. 1 - 28th MARCH, 1991

The Chairman, Councillor Bulley, with his Committee, perused each item in the report and a query was raised on item 5.3 (a) Mechanical and Electrical Sub-Contract - where it stated that the sub-contract figure exceeded the budget allocation by approximately £50,000.00. The Town Clerk was asked to obtain clarification from Nigel Clark Architects.

2. CASH-FLOW REPORT - 28th MARCH, 1991

Queries were raised on Architect's Instructions No.1 - 2 amounting to an additional sum of £1,350.00 and the retention figure.

The Town Clerk was asked to obtain clarification from Nigel Clark Architects.